
 

Closed Parent Facebook Policy 

Our Facebook group is a ‘closed’ group. Parents must request permission to join. Admin will then 

accept or deny their request. The Facebook group is NOT open to the public. Only accepted 

members are able to view this page. 

Only administrators can post on this page 

A new Facebook group is created for each academic year to avoid a crossover of parents. 

Parents give permission for their child to be part of the Facebook group by signing on our 

registration form. Children do not have to be part of our Facebook group should their parent not 

wish for them to be included. They may opt out on the registration form. No photos of their child 

will appear on the videos. 

Photos are taken on the preschool iPads. These are then used for observations and the Facebook 

video. Once the video has been produced all photos are deleted from the iPads. No photos of the 

children are held on any electronic devices. 

Parents agree to not share photos from this page. 

 

This Policy was adopted by:                 Brize Norton Village Preschool 

On:                                                        4th August 2025 

Date to be reviewed:                             August 2026 

Signed on behalf of provider:                _______________________________________ 

Name of signatory:                                M.Dix 

Role:                                                      Chair of Preschool Committee 

 

 

 

 


